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Dear Dr. Blum: 
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I would like to thank you for testifying at our hearing on the 
Tobacco Product Education and Health Protection Act of 1990. 
Your expert testimony was very informative and will be useful as 
we consider future action on this legisl~tion. 

Your testimony was particularly enlightening. The materials and 
videotape which you presented demonstrate exceptionally well the 
techniques used by the tobacco industry to promote their products 
to young people. The work you have done over the years is very 
important to the efforts to control the negative health effects 
of tobacco use. 

Sincerely, 

Jc;WAAI){~ 
Edward M. Kennedy ~ 
Chairman 


